
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Newsletter – 11th October 2018 

Hello everyone, 
 
Another busy week.  Individual school photos were taken on Tuesday 9th October.  An additional date for 
catch up photos has been arranged for Tuesday 30th October 2018.  
 
Well done to the children who took part this week with the Active Kids Festival at Lynnsport and good luck to 
the children who are taking part with the Quicksticks hockey event this Friday.  Year 3 and Year 4 are off to 
West Stow on Friday.  We hope they have a lovely day.   
 
We break up on Wednesday 17th October 2018 for half term—usual time. 
 
Have a lovely break and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 29th October 2018. 
 
Please be reminded that class registration is at 8.50 am PROMPT. If your child is ill, please telephone or leave a message for the school 
office.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Ms J Borley (Executive Headteacher) 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

Attendance                                              

Rec:  99.58% 
 

Y1:  96.77% 
 

Y2:  97.58% 
 

Y3: 96.67% 
 

Y4: 97.73% 
 

Y5: 99.46% 
 

Y6:  98.39% 
 

Congratulations to Yr Rec. 

 

Lost Property—The lost property bins can be found on the 
KS2 playground and in the KS1 area.  Please check these for 
any misplaced items. Please kindly ensure that all items of 
clothing are clearly labelled.   
 
Thank you. 

Guitar & Brass lessons 

Spaces are now available.  If you would like your 
child to take part, please 

call into the school office. 

If you should change your contact details, such as your 
address or telephone numbers, please inform the school 
immediately so that we are able to get in touch with you 
if there is an emergency. Similarly, if you start work or 
change your job please notify us of your up-to-date de-
tails, as we may need to contact you at any time. 

Golden Awards this week 

 Lewis  Charlotte  Matilda  Willow 



P.T.A. 

Hello everyone, 

This is where you will find all the infor-
mation about upcoming events that the 
PTA organise.  

Thank you to everyone that came to the PTA AGM meeting on 
Tuesday.  We still have room for new members even as an extra 
helper on event days.  Please come and find Mrs Ballantyne or a 
PTA member if you have any thoughts and ideas on fundraising. 
 
The next PTA meeting will be held on 13th November 2018 at 6pm.  
Venue to be confirmed. All new members are invited.  Your support 
is much appreciated. 
 
Upcoming events:- 
 
Halloween Disco—31st October 2018 in the school hall—Flyer now 
out. No form to complete.  We hope to see you then. 
 
Cinema Club—More details to follow. 
 
Xmas Bingo-More details to follow. 
 
New Committee members: 
 
Chair—Rachel  Ballantyne 
 
Vice Chair—Sarah Colgan 
 
Secretary—Catherine Suckling 
 
Treasurer—Clare Mallet 
 
Thank you to Rebecca Hurn for all her hard work and wishing her 
well as School Governor. 
 

Uniform orders - Please could you ensure that cheques are made 
payable to ‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher Association’.  Please 
make sure that cash payments are for the exact amount. 

Uniform order days are:- 

7th November; 5th December 2018.  9th January 2019; 6th Febru-
ary; 6th March; 3rd April; 1st May and 5th June.  July date TBC. 

Thank you . 

Rachel Ballantyne (PTA Chair)  

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via 

ParentPay before midnight on a  

Sunday. All meal bookings made by par-

ents will not be changed. Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments 

on ParentPay ASAP.  

Thank you. 

School Council/Ambassadors 

 
Christmas Cards—Cauliflower Cards Christmas online project. 
  
If you would like to buy your child's card then please follow the instructions on the sheet 
and tick the box to confirm you have placed an order.  Designs will need to be back in 
school no later than Monday 29th October (last ordering date is the 28th 
October 2018). 
 
Thank you 

NORSE—Note from the kitchen 
 
Please see the school website for the 
menu. 
 
Please book via ParentPay.  
 
New menu out next week to be used from 29th October 
2018. 
 
Thank you. 

Vacancies 
 
If you are interested in working at one of our 
schools, please download the relevant application 
form from the website.  
 
www.westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk 
 

Head lice      
Please check your child’s hair as soon as possible and 
treat, if necessary. Thank you.  



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

 

Friday 12th October 2018 Y3 and Y4  School trip to West Stow 
Quicksticks hockey. Payment via ParentPay. Thank you.  

Monday 15th October 2018 Gardening Club—CANCELLED.  Rescheduled for Tuesday 16th October 

Tuesday 16th October 2018 Amended date-Gardening Club. 
Y5 and Y6  trip to Kings Lynn museum-Payment via ParentPay. Thank you 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 School closes for half term holiday at the usual time. 

Monday 29th October 2018 Term begins 
 
Last day for Cauliflower Cards Artwork to be handed in. 

Tuesday 30th October 2018 Lilacmoon—Additional session for individual photos . 

Wednesday 31st October 2018 PTA—Halloween Disco (School Hall) 6pm—£1 per child to be collected on 
the night with contact details. 

Monday 5th November 2018 Parents Evening—4.00 pm to 7.30 pm-Appointment times to follow 

Tuesday 6th November 2018 Yr 6—Music lesson at THS –During school day 
Parents Evening—3.30 pm to 5.30 pm-Appointment times to follow 

Monday 12th November 2018 Yr 6 Height & Weight—  Letter sent home 11th October 2018 

Tuesday 13th November 2018 KLFM—to records ‘8 Sleeps til Santa’. 
PTA—6pm meeting.  Venue to be confirmed. 

Friday 16th November 2018 Reception, Yr1, Yr2, Yr3, Yr4 & Yr5—Flu immunisations—Letter to follow 
nearer the time. 

Tuesday 20th November 2018 Yr 6—Music lesson at THS—During school day 

Monday 3rd December 2018 Cluster—Swimming Gala 

Friday 7th December 2018 Christmas Choir at Tesco—Hardwick—Fundraising 

Sunday 9th December 2018 Christmas Choir @ Clenchwarton Memorial Gardens-Turning on lights @ 
3pm 
Christmas Choir @ St. Margaret's Church Clenchwarton—6pm 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 KS1 Nativity—parents/carers invited—9.30 am to 10.30 am.   
Tickets available soon. 

Wednesday 12th December 2018 GenR8 Assembly KS1 
KS1 Nativity-parents/carers invited —1.30 pm to 2.30 pm. 
Tickets available soon. 

Friday 14th December 2018 Panto—’PINOCCHIO’ —Coming into school 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 School closes for Christmas holidays at the usual time. 

Thursday 3rd January 2019 Term begins  

Tuesday 8th January 2019 Yr 6—DT lesson at THS-During the school day 

Clubs  
 

*Online for Clubs—Now closed* 
 

We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am @ £2.50 per session. If you would like 
your child to take part. Please speak to Mrs Lawrence or email slinspiresports@gmail.com.  If your child is not attending an afternoon club 

for any reason, please inform Mrs Lawrence or the school office with the reason.  
 
Please pay for o/s clubs via ParentPay ASAP. Thank you. 


